
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Professor	Damian	Garcia-Olmo,	MD,	PhD	
Editor-in-Chief	
World	Journal	of	Gastroenterology	
	
Dear	Professor	Garcia-Olmo,	
	
This	is	to	confirm	that	we	have	read	and	edited	the	article	titled	Distinct	gut	microbiota	profiles	
in	patients	with	primary	sclerosing	cholangitis	and	ulcerative	colitis,	which	was	sent	for	review	
by	the	corresponding	author,	Dr	Pavel	Drastich,	MD.	PhD.	We	returned	the	revised	manuscript	
to	the	authors	for	their	final	preparation	and	submission	to	the	World	Journal	of	
Gastroenterology.	
	
The	manuscript	has	been	carefully	reviewed	by	an	experienced	editor	whose	first	language	is	
English	and	who	specializes	in	editing	papers	written	by	scientists	whose	native	language	is	not	
English.	We	certify	that	the	manuscript	expresses	the	authors’	work	clearly	and	those	involved	
in	peer	review	will	be	able	to	make	their	decision	to	publish	based	on	its	scientific	merit.	
	
Sincerely,	
Clement	Weinberger,	PhD	
The	Stylus	Medical	Editing	and	Communication	
2	Shore	Drive	Terrace	
Kinnelon,	NJ	07405,	USA	
www.stylusedits.com	
stylus.edits@gmail.com	
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